
Po	Box	88,	Altona	North,	Victoria,	3025.	

	

iCCC | We’re with you for the journey… 
www.iccc.org.au 

	

30	September	2016	

	

	

The	President	

Fair	Work	Commission	

80	William	Street	

East	Sydney		NSW		2000	

	

Attention:	Associate	to	Justice	Ross	

Chambers.Ross.j@fwc.gov.au	

	

	

Dear	Associate	

	

AM2014/253	-	Aircraft	Cabin	Crew	Award	2010	[MA000047]	4-Yearly	Review	
	

I	refer	to	Statement	and	Directions	issued	26	August	2016	for	a	short	submission	of	

substantive	claims	to	be	filed.	

	

I	advise	that	 iCCC,	 in	consultation	with	the	relevant	 industry	union	body	-	the	FAAA	

National	Division	-	is	advised	that	no	fatigue	risk	management	system	for	cabin	crew	

has	been	outlined	by	CASA	as	at	today’s	date.	

	

Accordingly,	 iCCC	 will	 not	 be	 filing	 any	 further	 submission	 in	 response	 to	 the	

Exposure	Draft	and	relies	on	its	original	submission	filed	in	this	matter.	

	

As	of	yesterday	29	September	2016,	iCCC	has	joined	with	the	FAAA	National	Division.		

All	further	correspondence	in	this	matter	may	be	directed	to	me:	Ashley	Cutchie,	C/-	

Andrew	Staniforth,	Secretary,	FAAA	National	Division,	20	Ewan	Street,	Mascot		NSW		

2020.	

	

Yours	sincerely	

	

	

	

	

Ashley	Cutchie	
Vice	President	|	iCabin	Crew	Connect	
www.iccc.org.au	
ashley.cutchie@iccc.org.au	

	

	

	

	

	

cc:		Andrew	Staniforth,	FAAA	National	Division	Secretary	|	astaniforth@faaa.org.au		


